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Boren Property Advisory Council 

 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation 

FROM: Mary Ann Spaun, Russell Farm Supervisor 

MEETING: October 25, 2024 

  

SUBJECT:  

Consider approval of the removal of the exit fence line at Russell Farm Art 
Center. (Contact: Mary Ann Spaun, Russell Farm Supervisor)  

SUMMARY:  

We are requesting the removal of the fencing that leads down the driveway to the 
exit.  Currently, there is one small opening to exit when this area is utilized for 
parking.  The removal of this fence will allow visitors to exit more easily after a 
special event. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends approving as presented.    

PRIOR ACTION/INPUT (Council, Boards, Citizens): 

N/A 

REFERENCE: 

N/A 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

N/A 
 

STAFF CONTACT: 

Jen Basham, CPRE 
Director of Parks and Recreation 
jbasham@burlesontx.com 
817-426-9201 
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